
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, November 15, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Chicken Fajitas  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Anyone interested in joining the underwater robotics club, please pick up a permission 

form from Ms. Solano or Ms. Kowynia.  Make sure you have joined the google 

classroom, the code is posted outside Ms. Solano's door 113!   

Parent permission forms must be turned in by our first meeting on Tues. November 29th. 

 

2. This Thursday we will have the PBIS store during lunch time. Remember to bring your 

tiger stripes that you have earned for being safe, being ready, and being respectful.  

 

3. This Friday we have our second TGIF, we will sell tickets on Thursday and Friday during 

lunch time only. Remember you must have a signed permission form to purchase a ticket. 

Remember tickets are not sold at the door. You can print a form from our website or ask 

your advisor.  

 

4. Don’t forget tomorrow is Fun Snack! You will have the opportunity to 

purchase brownies and/or Hawaiian Punch during your lunch period. Brownies are $2 

and punch is $1. Please make sure to bring single dollar bills to make the line move fast!  

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


